
Colorado Skies Academy Closure: Frequently 

Asked Questions (FAQ) 
 

 
Q: Why is Colorado Skies Academy closing? 
 
A: After careful review and consideration of Colorado Skies Academy’s financial condition, 
the Colorado Skies Academy Board of Directors voted to close the school prior to the start of 
the 2025–26 school year. The decision is based on financial challenges that prevent the school 
from opening for the 2025–26 school year. While this was a deeply difficult decision, it was made 
in the best interest of students, families, and staff. 
 
Q: Is this decision final? 
 
A: Yes. The decision to close Colorado Skies Academy prior to the start of the 2025–26 school year 
is final and effective immediately. 
 
Q: Where can my child(ren) attend school for the 2025–26 school year? 
 
A: Families must enroll in a different school for the 2025–26 school year. CSI and Colorado Skies 
Academy will provide information and support to help you identify available options, including 
nearby CSI-authorized charter schools and district schools. 
 
Q: Will anything at the school remain open? 
 
A: Colorado Skies Academy will not offer instruction during the 2025–26 school year. Administrative 
staff may remain available for a limited time to assist with records and closure-related questions. 
 
Q: How can parents/guardians stay involved or receive help? 
 
A: We encourage all parents and guardians to attend the family information meeting 
on Wednesday, July 30, at 6:00 p.m. at the school. During this meeting, we will share 
school options, answer questions, and provide resources to support your child’s transition. 
 
If you're unable to attend, the same information will be sent out following the meeting. 
 
You can also: 

• Contact the designated point person at Colorado Skies Academy or CSI for individual 
enrollment support 

• Monitor your email and the school website for ongoing updates and resources 



 
Q: How do I get a copy of my student’s educational records? 
 
A: You may request copies from Colorado Skies Academy by August 29, 2025 by contacting Christa 
Coryell at christa.coryell@coloradoskiesacademy.org. After closure, CSI will maintain access to 
records and can assist with future requests. 
 
Q: Do I need to send my student’s records to the new school? 
 
A: No. Colorado Skies Academy will send records directly to the new school once enrollment 
is confirmed. 
 
Q: Who can I contact with additional questions? 
 
A: Christa Coryell at christa.coryell@coloradoskiesacademy.org 
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